
From: Soura, Christian
To: keck@scdhhs.gov <keck@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 2/11/2013 12:58:46 PM
Subject: Regulatory Review Task Force

                Could you call your candidate this afternoon to see if he’s willing to serve?  They want to announce the Exec 
Order tomorrow morning.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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